
 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Thank you for welcoming me so warmly at Highampton Primary School.  As part of our Trust’s 

democratic leadership approach, I value staff, student, parent and community voice.  

I would like to invite you to a Parent Forum meeting on Tuesday 4th May at 3.30pm.  The 

meeting will be held in Class 2. Restrictions will be in place to socially distance and so 

numbers will be limited to no more than 20.  Please wear a face mask.  Staff will also be 

represented at the meeting. This will be a chance for you to contribute ideas that you may 

have for the school as well as have an introduction to the vision and values of our Trust. We 

can work together to set the tone for this new phase for our school. 

If you wish to attend, please email admin@highamptonprimary.org.uk to register your 

interest and offer any points for discussion.  

I thank you in advance for working co-operatively with the school and look forward to seeing 

some of you at the meeting on 4th May. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Principal 

Exbourne C of E & Highampton Primaries 
Dartmoor Multi Academy Trust 

 

Highampton Community Primary School 
Church Road, 
Highampton, 
Beaworthy EX21 5LE 
 
Telephone: 01409 231339 
admin@highamptonprimary.org.uk 
 
Principal: Mrs Deirdre A. Petersen MEd 
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